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City of Colorado Springs-Tutt Road and Cottonwood Drainage Project,  
EX-19-001 

 
 
 

Please accept the following comment from El Paso County Public Health for 
the project referenced above: 
 

 The 23April2019 letter submitted by Bugenhagen Septic 

Specialists showed the existing onsite wastewater treatment 

system (OWTS) meets the minimum installation setbacks 

required in Chapter 8 of the El Paso County Board of Health 

Regulations for Onsite Wastewater Treatment Systems after the 

1.74-acre piece is obtained by the City of Colorado Springs. 

 

 Please be aware that area sufficient for the repair or 

replacement of the existing soil treatment area must be 

preserved on the remaining 3.28-acre lot. 

 

 No other issues noted by El Paso County Public Health with the 

approval of this exemption request. 

   

 
 
Mike McCarthy 
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